
Parent Association, 
St John the Baptist BNS, 
Old Road, 
Cashel, 
Co. Tipperary 
 

RE: SCHOOL CALENDAR 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The production of the school calendar over the last number of years by the PA has proved 

such a huge success that it was decided at a recent committee meeting to produce a 

calendar for 2021. The calendar is a huge undertaking and could not be produced without 

the co-operation of the principal, teachers & office staff. 

Each class will be photographed as a group and there will be smaller group pictures 

enclosed on the page of daily activities that take place during school hours. There is a 

sample in the notice board at the school gate. 

This year the calendar will cost €6.  The final date of orders will be Friday 6th November this 

will allow us ample time to place the orders, view the proof and make any necessary 

changes before distribution. 

If you are interested in purchasing a calendar, follow the link which will be sent to your 

mobile and pay according to the amount of calendars you would like to purchase i.e. €6 

for one €12 for two etc. 

You can still pay by cash if you call to the office, but we’re very much encouraging 

epayments at this time.   

Click here to view a Sample calendar from 2019  

Thank You,  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Lenehan 
Chairperson, 
Parent Association St John the Baptist BNS 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o2-IaU8qY4uWRvttk-vasrMeFJF8LmNJ/view?usp=sharing

